
UM 2141 stakeholders,

Staff is extending the deadline for comments on PGE’s Flexible Load Multi-Year Plan to next Friday, 
December 17, 2021. As a reminder, Staff particularly seeks feedback on the new program activities 
and budgets proposed in Chapter 4 and the cost recovery proposal in Chapter 8, but welcomes 
comments on any part of the Multi-Year Plan.

We appreciate that this is a very busy time and that stakeholders are likely engaged in numerous 
active PUC dockets. Thank you for your time to participate in Docket No. UM 2141 and provide 
comments. We value your input.

Sincerely,

Kacia Brockman (she/her)
Senior Utility Analyst w  Energy Resources and Planning
Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High Street SE w  Salem, OR 97301
C: (503) 931-9668
kacia.brockman@puc.oregon.gov

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAD/um2141had16243.pdf
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